
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 
16th May 2022  
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

On the 26th May we will be having our Queen’s Jubilee Celebration Day. We will be planting a tree; a Jubilee 

celebration assembly and there will be many fun craft activities planned for the children that day. 

 

We thought it would be lovely to have a whole school picnic for lunch. On Thursday 26th May the menu will be 

sandwich, sausage roll, piece of fruit and a yoghurt, there will be no hot food on this day. 

 

To help the caterers it is important that we are able to provide them with advance notice of the number of 

pupils who will be having a sandwich bag. Please complete the reply slip below and return to the office by 

Wednesday 18th May to indicate whether your child will require a sandwich bag on that day.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 

Co-Headteachers 

 

 

Queen’s Jubilee Celebration Day – Sandwich Order 

26th May 2022 

 

 

I would like my child / ren:___________________________________     Class: ___________________ 

to have a sandwich bag on Thursday 26th May 2022.  

 

Ham, cheese or tuna (please circle one) 

 

 

Sign ____________________________________ Date _________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffordshire County Council 
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